
Join us for the 3rd Wellington Peacenic 
Trentham Memorial Park, Upper Hutt 

Sunday 20 February 2022 from 2pm–5pm

Trentham Memorial Park is just half  
an hour’s drive from Wellington CBD 
(put ‘43 Brentwood Street’ into Maps).  

Bring food to share but be sensitive 
to other faiths’ dietary requirements; 
ask if  you are not sure. Please take 
rubbish away with you.  

Invite friends of  other faiths, consider 
car pooling…and enjoy yourself !

Peacenic began in Auckland in 
2016. It grew out of  a desire to 
replace the polarising bad-news 
stories that dominate the media 
with real experiences of  hospitality 
and friendship in our own 
backyard. The simplest gift of  
sharing time and food is rewarding 
in itself  but goes beyond that to 
offer a glimpse of  the world as it 
could be. In our increasingly 
multi-religious, multi-ethnic 
community, we want to help 
build bridges across the divisions 
that have historically separated 

Muslims, 
Jews and 
Christians.

Trentham Memorial Park has a playground, 
toilets, shade trees, and easy parking.

Event contact: David Blocksidge (021 054 8443) 
Vaccine Passes are required for attendance at all WAC events


